
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian                  February 2020 
Year 1 Consultation Events 2020 

 
I am writing to invite you to attend one of our three Consultation Events for Year 1 students. These 
events are taking place on Tuesday 10th March between 3.30pm and 5pm, and Thursday 12th 
March and Tuesday 17th March, both between 5.00pm and 8.00pm. We recommend that parents 
and students should come together to these events since a sharing of opinions about students' 
progress is particularly valuable at this stage.  
 
 
This event is being held on our English Bridge Campus on Abbey Foregate. Please sign in on 
arrival in the foyer of Wakeman Hall.  
 
 
Staff will offer 10 minute appointments, booked by your son/daughter. We will advise them to make 
appointments at least 20 minutes apart, to give you time between appointments. If staff are unable to 
provide you with an appointment between these times, you will be offered an alternative form of 
communication.  Students can start to make appointments from Monday 24th February. 
 
 
Senior staff will be available for consultation throughout the evening. Please make an appointment 
through Ben Kovacs (benko@shrewsbury.ac.uk) should you wish to discuss specific educational 
needs and/or Study Support. Please contact Steve McAlinden (sm@ssfc.ac.uk) if you have limited 
mobility and would like us to contact you regarding arrangements. 
 
 
We regret that car parking space is not available for parents or students and so we suggest that you 
arrive in plenty of time to find a parking space nearby (such as Abbey Foregate car park). 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Steve McAlinden 
Curriculum Support Director 

 

English Bridge Campus, Shrewsbury,  

Shropshire, SY2 6AA 

01743 235491 

www.scg.ac.uk 
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